
GLHOMES® 

May 11, 2017 

Mr. Jon MacGillis, Director 
Palm Beach Coutny Zoning Division 
2300 Jog Road 
West Palm Beach, FL 33411 

RE: 
Application No.: 

Dear Mr. MacGillis, 

Indian Trails Grove PUD 
ZV/PDD/W-2015-01457 
Letter of Withdrawal 

1600 Sawgrass Corporate Parkway 

Suite 400 

Sunrise, Florida 33323 

Tel (954) 753-1730 

Fax (954) 753-4509 

Please accept this letter as our withdrawal of the above referenced rezoning application 
for the Indian Trails Grove PUD. 

If you have any questions, or require any further information, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. Thank you for your considerations in this matter. 

Kevin Ratterree, V.P. 

cc: Commissioner Melissa McKinlay, District 6 
Jim Shallman, District Manager, ITID 
Marty Perry, Esq. 
Patrick Rutter, Exec. Director, PZB 
Bryan Davis, Principal Planner, PZB 
Maryann Kwok, Asst. Zoning Director 
Wendy Hernandez, Principal Planner, PZB 
Roger Ramdeen, Project Manager, PZB 
Joanne Keller, PE, PBC Land Development Director 
Tanya McConnell, PE, Deputy County Administrator 
George Webb, PB, County Engineer 


